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stretched out her arms suddenly and bowed -- the end -- but no one applauded; the dancer.offering him something. Then she was gone..Medra
nodded.."That was the one thing you could do that I never could. And you never could teach me.".the young king in the Summoner's place. To us it
seemed right that he should sit among us. Only."Oh, it's no good, I know it's no good. Nothing's any good with a drunkard," she said. She wiped her
eyes with her apron. "Was that what broke you," she said, "the drink?".Not much mixing of the Kargish and Archipelagan skin-color types has
taken place except on Osskil, since the North Reach is isolated and thinly populated, and the Kargad people have held themselves apart from and
often in enmity towards the Archipelagans for two or three millennia..She was in his charge, in his care, he had known that when he saw her.
Though she came to destroy Roke, as she had said, he must serve her. He did so willingly. She had walked with him in the forest, tall, awkward,
fearless; she had put aside the thorny arms of brambles with her big, careful hand. Her eyes, amber brown like the water of the Thwilburn in
shadow, had looked at everything; she had listened; she had been still. He wanted to protect her and knew he could not. He had given her a little
warmth when she was cold. He had nothing else to give her. Where she must go she would go. She did not understand danger. She had no wisdom
but her innocence, no amour but her anger. Who are you, Irian? he said to her, watching her crouched there like an animal locked in its
muteness..those spell-walls, what is there? Quarrelling ambitions, fear of anything new, fear of young men.surely walk again, yes, and dance the
Long Dance.".isles-and beyond. People have puzzled at their choosing the empty sea for their domain, since.stairs and inside. The stewardess led
me between the rows of seats to the very front. I hadn't."He's matchmaking," Tuly said, dry, fond..girl Rose hung about with Diamond because
Tuly encouraged Rose's mother the witch to visit,.spirits like a stone. There was nothing here for him except the girl Dragonfly, who had come
to.His conscience as a craftsman would not let him fault the carpentry of the ship in any way; but.Dragonfly peered close at Rose's work. Rose
brought out a maggot, dropped it, spat on it, and probed again. The girl leaned up against the ewe, and the ewe leaned against the girl, giving and
receiving comfort. Rose extracted, dropped, and spat on the last maggot, and said, "Just hand me that bucket now." She bathed the sore with salt
water. The ewe sighed deeply and suddenly walked out of the yard, heading for home. She had had enough of medicine. "Bucky!" Rose shouted. A
grubby child appeared from under a bush where he had been asleep and trailed after the ewe, of whom he was nominally in charge although she
was older, larger, better fed, and probably wiser than he was..gift. She and some men and women like her, people of no fame and some of
questionable reputation,.Erreth-Akbe's sword and set it atop the highest tower of his palace..been the centre of the domain was half in ruins on its
hill among the oaks..He had forced them to boil any water they used. Now he said, "If you eat that meat, in a year you'll begin to get dizzy. You'll
end with the blind staggers and die as they do.".Roke as a strong centralising, normalising, pacific element in Archipelagan society, the
archmages.of the wizards of Roke had betrayed the island to the crafty men of Wathort, lowering its spells.She pondered - conversation with her
was often a slow business - and said, "Rose always said I had.The one with a voice like a deep-toned bell looked at her too, and spoke to her with a
plain, kind severity. "As I see it, the man who brought you here meant to do harm, but you do not. Yet being here, Irian, you do us and yourself
harm. Everything not in its own place does harm. A note sung, however well sung, wrecks the tune it isn't part of. Women teach women. Witches
learn their craft from other witches and from sorcerers, not from wizards. What we teach here is in a language not for women's tongues. The young
heart rebels against such laws, calling them unjust, arbitrary. But they are true laws, founded not on what we want, but on what is. The just and the
unjust, the foolish and the wise, all must obey them, or waste life and come to grief.".Nothing, to his mind, could be more despicable than such a
betrayal of their art. So it troubled."The great lode?" Gelluk looked straight at him, their faces not a hand's breadth apart. The light.surface on
which we stood close together began to move upward and I saw below, in the distance,.certainly wizards, or had wizards to advise or help them.
But magic in The Deed of Enlad is an.What they had they shared. In that it was indeed Morred's Isle. Nobody on Roke starved or went unhoused,
though nobody had much more than they needed. Hidden from the rest of the world not only by sea and storm but by their defenses that disguised
the island and sent ships astray, they worked and talked and sang the songs, The Winter Carol and The Deed of the Young King. And they had
books, the Chronicles of Enlad and the History of the Wise Heroes. From these precious books the old men and women would read aloud in a hall
down by the wharf where the fisherwomen made and mended their nets. There was a hearth there, and they would light the fire. People came even
from farms across the island to hear the histories read, listening in silence, intent. "Our souls are hungry," Ember said..but there's no more in that
than a few drops. It's scarcely worth burning for so little. If you.Summoner, in the Language of the Making, the tongue the dragons
speak..awkward, ignorant, innocent, angry woman, yes. But ever since she was a child Rose had seen.As for Crow, unable to part with the Book of
Names even for a month, he sent for his own
books.file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/...0%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (109 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:32
AM].challenging. There was a cat, a big grey, sitting on his four paws on the hearth gazing at the.think about being a man.".The air was darkening
around them. The west was only a dull red line, the eastern sky was shadowy above the sea..the hillside with its grass and bushes in the last of the
sunlight, but there was no entrance..set in the lid, which seemed a kind and pretty gift to Diamond and his mother. But Golden was a.Mouth. Then
seeking further he heard in his mind a name spoken; but he did not speak it..Tern left late that year on his journey. He had with him a boy of
fifteen, Mote, a promising weatherworker who needed training at sea, and Sava, a woman of sixty who had come to Roke with him seven or eight
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years before. Sava had been one of the women of the Hand on the isle of Ark. Though she had no wizardly gifts at all, she knew so well how to get
a group of people to trust one another and work together that she was honored as a wise woman on Ark, and now on Roke. She had asked Tern to
take her to see her family, mother and sister and two sons; he would leave Mote with her and bring them back to Roke when he returned. So they
set off northeast across the Inmost Sea in the summer weather, and Tern told Mote to put a bit of magewind into their sail, so that they would be
sure to reach Ark before the Long Dance..wholeness, was a gain for him. He had begun merely by trying to get her into his bed, a game he.Dulse
had sent students on to the School, three or four of them, nice lads with a gift for this or.to the fire," and had him sit down in Bren's settle close to
the hearth. "Stir the fire up a bit,".the night. Once for a moment something drew his mind away, some invasion of the outskirts of his.The head of
the giant rolled its eyes, reeled, looked at me as if it were having great fun,.My neighbor to the left -- corpulent, tan, with eyes that shone too much
(from contact.Men and women of the Hand had joined together on Roke a hundred or more years ago, forming a league of mages. Proud and secure
in their powers, they had sought to teach others to band together in secret against the war makers and slave takers until they could rise openly
against them. Women had always been leaders in the league, said Ember, and women, in the guise of salve sellers and net makers and such, had
gone from Roke to other lands around the Inmost Sea, weaving a wide, fine net of resistance. Even now there were strands and knots of that net
left. Medra had come on one of those traces first in Anieb's village, and had followed them since. But they had not led him here. Since the raid,
Roke Island had isolated itself wholly, sealed itself inside powerful spells of protection woven and rewoven by the wise women of the island, and
had no commerce with any other people. "We can't save them," Ember said. "We couldn't save ourselves.".adder. San told how Otak had put a
curse on Sunbright and said some awful words that made him get.mechanical and violent. I stood and watched, hearing, behind me, the steady
sough of hundreds.Gont Port lies at the inner end of a long narrow bay between steep shores. Its entrance from the sea is between two great
headlands, the Gates of the Port, the Armed Cliffs, not a hundred feet apart. They are safe from sea-pirates in Gont Port. But their safety is their
danger; the long bay follows a fault in the earth, and jaws that have opened may shut.."A mage called Highdrake told me that when Ath stayed in
Pendor, he told a wizard there that he'd left the Book of Names with a woman in the Ninety Isles for safekeeping."."Yaved!".healed Ring to
Havnor, to await the heir of Morred and Serriadh, King Lebannen..It was mere cowardice to keep from Havnor, now-fear for his skin, fear lest he
find his people had died, fear lest he recall Anieb too vividly..Some of this I could figure out: I must have sat at her table by chance, when she was
not.narrowed between the cliffs and the sea. Then the tracks ceased..with counters. When we approached one of these, seats emerged from the wall
on either side of.nothing of these matters and have nothing to do with them..The Deed of Enlad, a good deal of which appears to be purely
mythical, concerns the kings before.looking into her face..said that to make love is to unmake power.".out inquiries, in the ways we have of doing
so, but nothing and nobody replied. So we set off.And the Lord of Gont Port had tried once again to get Dulse to come down to do what needed
doing in Gont Port, and Dulse had sent Silence down instead, and there he had stayed.."You must find the Red Mother," he said, the day after that.
They were sitting side by side again outside the barracks. The autumn sun was warm. The wizard had taken off his conical hat, and his thick grey
hair flowed loose about his face. "I know you found that little patch for them to dig, but there's no more in that than a few drops. It's scarcely worth
burning for so little. If you are to help me, and if I am to teach you, you must try a little harder. I think you know how." He smiled at Otter. "Don't
you?"."Yes," she said uncertainly..unable to see Ivory as perilous. She didn't understand him, but the idea of fearing him, him.have held clenched in
his hand all along.."I know you don't."."I'm going back to where I am," Kurremkarmerruk said abruptly. "I don't like leaving myself about.drained
her cup, reached out a hand to the fluffy covering on her arms, and tore it -- she did not.Curious manners, I thought. But, then, if that's what's done.
. ..queens and kings of Earthsea," he thought, "and they are only the grass that grows on this hill.".The boy nodded once.."Who does?"."You can? Is
it allowed?".Enemy's spells, fought one another in bloody and ruinous battles..It was absolutely silent..All rights reserved, which includes the right
to reproduce this book or.mind he could see, and think. And he began to see that the wizard, completely certain of.He tried to remember how to
make light. Anieb said to him, plaintively, "Can't you make the.Slavery was common to many of these states, and a stricter social caste system and
gender."She is of mine," said Azver.."Sans wife. All the women."."Ah," said the Patterner. "Hard for the housekeeper to give up the keys when the
owner comes home.".across the glade..The old wizard stood there. He recollected all he knew of the names of Gont, and after a while he saw where
Yaved was. It was the place where the ridges parted, just inland from Gont Port; the hinge of the headlands above the city; the place of the fault. An
earthquake centered there could shake the city down, bring avalanche and tidal wave, close the cliffs of the bay together like hands clapping. Dulse
shivered, shuddered all over like the water of the pool.."Stand!" he said to it in its language, and let go of it. It stood as if he had driven it into
a.need to touch down either on water or on earth; they live on the wing, aloft in air, sunlight,."But," said Dragonfly and stopped, caught by the
argument. After a while she said, "So a name has.He said, "I lost my way. Have I come to the villager?" His voice was hoarse and harsh, a beggar's
voice, but not a beggar's accent..a viol. "Sleeping in the sunshine, like one whose work has been well done. So you've sent them.defeated
Erreth-Akbe, who "lost his staff and amulet and power" and crept back to Havnor a broken.Rose was muttering a rote spell, but it was her hands
and her little short sharp knife that did.Each True Rune has a significance, a connotation or area of meaning, which can be more or less defined in
Hardic; but it is better to say that the runes are not words at all, but spells, or acts. Only in the syntax of the Old Speech, however, and only as
spoken or written by a wizard, not as a statement but with intention to act, reinforced by voice and gesture-in a spell-does the word or the rune fully
release its power..fountain in a silver basin sprang up in the centre of the table, and when the Master and his."Yes," Tern said, "and I will till she
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dies. And then I'll take her daughter to Roke. And if you want to read the Book of Names, you can come with us.".Roke; and the man Otter or Tern
came from there, though originally from Havnor; and they held him.They saw it, they said it.."Oh, yes," he said, confused, and got up and limped
back to the bedroom for his pouch. He brought her a piece of money, a little Enladian crownpiece of gold..him that he couldn't despise
Hound..file:///D|/Documents%20and%20Settings/harry/D...20%20LeGuin%20-%20Tales%20From%20Earthsea.txt (2 of 111) [2/5/2004 12:33:30
AM]."I am.".Only in Paln did wizards combine the two practices, in the arcane, esoteric, and reputedly."There, you see -- did you know in which
direction the water flowed before it. . . ?".He listened. They walked on at last through a silence enlarged and deepened by that far call.."Broom's a
village sorcerer. This man is a wise man. He learned the High Arts at the Great House.the hill. "Maybe Segoy who made them could unmake them.
Maybe the earth will destroy herself..surprised to see her own brown arm, her rolled-up sleeve, the grass springing cool and green.background of
parabolic inclines, that they had no wheels, windows, or doors. Streamlined, like.He was in fact a town boy, born in Gont Port. He had said nothing
about himself, but Dulse had asked around a bit. The father, a longshoreman, had died in the big earthquake, when Silence would have been seven
or eight; the mother was a cook at a waterfront inn. At twelve the boy had got into some kind of trouble, probably messing about with magic, and
his mother had managed to prentice him to Elassen, a respectable sorcerer in Valmouth. There the boy had picked up his true name, and some skill
in carpentry and farmwork, if not much else; and Elassen had had the generosity, after three years, to pay his passage to Roke. That was all Dulse
knew about him..liked or think they might like the place, and who are willing to accept these hypotheses: things.Not long since, he had sent for
Hound on some business, and when it was done the old man had said to him, "Did you ever hear of Roke Island?"."Is it?" he said..weather, if you
have any need of that. And I'll learn the art from any who will teach me.".Golden was born to deal with commerce and wealth, each in his place;
and each, noble or common, if.The breeze was moving again slightly; she could hear a bare whispering among the oaks. "A little," she said.
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